WS]J Law Blog offers a follow up (and the complaint!) to Keith’s post (also check out the
discussion in the comments) on the antitrust suit filed by an independent coffee shop owner
against Starbucks concerning the use of exclusive leases with landowners. After reviewing
the complaint, I agree with Lauren Albert, the antitrust lawyer quoted in Lattman’s story
who concludes that: “The facts here don’t really seem to allege a violation of antitrust law.”
Indeed, they do not.

Read the full piece here.


http://blogs.wsj.com/law/2006/09/27/a-grande-no-foam-half-caf-sherman-act-violation/
http://www.truthonthemarket.com/2006/09/25/espresso-exclusivity/
https://truthonthemarket.com/2006/09/29/starbucks-antitrust-update/

